
From: Adêle Ho <  

Date: Monday, September 9, 2024 at 6:10 PM 

To: Clerk of the Board <ClerkOfTheBoard@cob.cccounty.us> 

Cc: John Gioia <John.Gioia@bos.cccounty.us>, Will Nelson 

<Will.Nelson@dcd.cccounty.us>, Joann Pavlinec <joapav@gmail.com>, Elinor Blake 

<eblake@igc.org> 

Subject: 9/10/24 Board of Supervisors Agenda Item D.3 

 

Hello.  I may not be able to attend the BOS meeting, and in case not I would like to 

provide my comments on Agenda Item D.3, regarding the General Plan Update… 

 

I and other residents of the East Richmond Heights community have worked closely 

with County Planning Staff and our Supervisor’s office to develop the proposed 

language to address the community’s concerns and goals for this neighborhood.  We 

recommend adoption of the language proposed in the staff report included in the 

agenda packet. 

 

We greatly appreciate the accessibility and willingness of County staff to listen to our 

concerns, and to work with us to craft language that adequately addresses those 

concerns as we head into the future. 

 

Adêle Ho, P.E.  
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From: Joann Pavlinec  

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 10:04 PM 

To: Clerk of the Board <ClerkOfTheBoard@cob.cccounty.us> 

Cc: John Gioia <John.Gioia@bos.cccounty.us>; Will Nelson 

<Will.Nelson@dcd.cccounty.us>; adelehope ;Elinor Blake <eblake@igc.org> 

Subject: Agenda Item D.3 General Plan Update 

 

Hello, 

 

At the August 21, 2024 East Richmond Heights Municipal Advisory Council (ERHMAC) 

meeting, the ERHMAC and community reviewed and discussed the proposed edits to 

the East Richmond Heights Profile in the Draft General Plan Update that specifically 

address potential future development and current issues in ERH. 

 

The ERHMAC unanimously recommended incorporation of all the proposed East 

Richmond Heights Profile edits, and new Policies and Actions into the final 2045 

General Plan.  

 

The proposed Policy and Action additions and modifications were drafted by the MAC 

and ERH Heights residents over several meetings with County Planning Staff guidance 

and input.  These Policy and Action additions and edits are supported by the larger 

community. We recommend adoption of the language proposed in the staff report 

included in the agenda packet.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Joann Pavlinec 

ERHMAC 
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